
 

  

 

MUNICIPAL HEALTH SERVICES 

 Enquiries: BC Mpinda              Cell: 082 446 7040                Email: mpindab@andm.gov.za 

  

 

The Manager 

Mpiti Funeral Home 

Dear Sir/Madam 

ENDORSEMENT LETTER 

 

This serves to confirm that Municipal Health Services have been informed of 

exhumation that will take place on the date to be communicated by the family at 

Izilangwe A/A. 

We have no objection as agreement reached between the family and Mpiti Funeral 

Home. 

MHS office will avail itself for the monitoring on the day of exhumation and reburial.   

 

Kind regards 

BC Mpinda (Chief Environmental Health Practitioner) 
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